
Our family has lived near the intersection of Dry Creek Rd. and Quebec St. for 19 
years.  We have noticed an increase in airport noise over the past 5 years.  We 
support the ban of Stage 1 aircraft, and the night time ban on Stage 2 aircraft, 
between the hours of 10PM and 7AM.  We support the goal of reducing the impact of 
the airport on surrounding neighborhoods, including our own.

We believe that interstate and foreign commerce by louder aircraft can be achieved 
at Denver International airport, not our small community airport.

It is very difficult to enjoy outdoors activities with persistent, loud airport 
noise.  It is difficult to sleep when aircraft noise is heard as early as 5 AM.  We 
appreciate your attention to the needs of homeowners in the area.  Please contact us
if you have further questions.

Dr. Peter and Kathy Van Arsdale
7321 E. Long Ave.
Centennial, CO  80112
(303) 770-1612


